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Grand Chief, Lloyd Phillips 
attending AFN Special Chiefs 

Assembly  
 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 3, Tsothóhrha/December 2018) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the community that 
Grand Chief Joseph Tokwiro Norton and Ratsénhaienhs Lloyd 
Phillips will be attending the Assembly of First Nations Special 
Chiefs’ Assembly taking place in Ottawa from Tuesday through 
Thursday (December 4th to 6th). 
 
Agenda items include Languages; Child Welfare; Education; 
Environment; Fiscal Relations; and Housing. An update on 
Cannabis is scheduled for Wednesday, and the final report on 
Rights Recognition will be presented on Thursday. 
 
The Chiefs will return to the office on Friday, December 7th.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Winona Polson-
Lahache 
Chief Political Advisor 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

Tsi Nahò:ten Karihwanákere Nó:nen’k  
PRESS RELEASE 

 

mailto:Joe.delaronde@mck.ca

